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Maestas Family Reunion 
March Newsletter 

 

Reunion dates:  July 9, 10, 11 & 12, 2009 
 

Letter writing: 
Ernest Maestas is stationed in Guam but has been shipped out for three months.  Surprise the 
heck out of him when he gets back with a Maestas note. 
 

MASN Maestas, Ernest, L. 
JSOTF-P MSSp 
APO-AP, 96401 

 
Do we have any other family members to send notes to?  If so let us know and we will post 
them on the web site, www.maestas-family.info 
 

Special Deal: 
If you prepay your reunion fees (by June 15, 2009)  you pay the 2007 rates.  After June 15, 
the new Fees will:  
 

Class 2007 2009 
Family of 6 or more:  $40 - $75 
Family of 5 or fewer:  $30 - $60 
Couple with 1 child over age 6:  $30 - $60 
Couple with 1 child under age 6:  $25 - $42 
Couple without children:  $25 - $35 
Single (no spouse/friend, no  children):  $15 - $25 
Note: A single parent with 1 child will be considered a couple, rather than a family. 

 

RSVP to Adelita Craig 
Rising food and supply costs force us to raise fees for the reunion.  We have been in the red 
for the last 2 reunions and we can’t continue down that road.  In addition, we hope that by 
having an accurate count of attendees, we can avoid buying too much food.  This should help 
us save money!  Please RSVP to Adelita Craig if you intend to come to the reunion and how 
many people you will have in your group.  Her address (snail mail) is 606 S. 5th.  St. Raton, 

NM 87740.  E-mail: craigcjadelita@bacavalley.com 
 

Family Health 
• Jo Alvarez has been hospitalized but is reported to be doing better. 
• Christine Taylor is doing better since she broke her hip. 
• Mabel Maestas is in remission and has been able to travel. 
• Eva Duran had to have a stent put in after she left Mora this past fall. 

 
Anyone wishing to join the new working committee (Daryl, Paul, Barbara, Larry, Antonio and 
Rhonda) please contact Daryl at: darylb3@gmail.com 
 


